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JUNE THEMES: 

6  -   7 Prayer & Forgiveness 

6  - 14 Appreciation of Others 

6  - 21  Honoring Dad 

6  - 28  Doing What You Can 

              

SERMON SERIES: 

Sunday Morning: 

Building Lasting 

Relationships 

     Present Series: 

6 -    7  Forgive 

6 – 14  Find the Blessing 

6 – 21  Honoring Dad 

6 – 28  Your Part 

 

Sunday Evening: 

Making a Positive Impact 

in our World 

6 -   7 Treatment of Others 

6 –14  Faithful Workers 

6 – 21 Who to Offend? 

6 – 28 Who to Believe? 

 

Our 2015 

Graduate 

 

Percy 

Pendred 

 

Graduates 

June 7
th

 from Clio High 

School 

 

    The Pine Run Annual 

Meeting and election of 

officers will take place on 

Sunday, June 7
th

 following 

the Morning Worship 

service.   Please be keeping 

this in prayer as we strive 

to continue to seek God’s 

guidance and leading! 

Dad’s Cookout 

June 20
th

 @ Noon 

   Dad’s need to sign up 

along with their children 

(all ages).  Please indicate 

how many hamburgers, hot 

dogs and brats you would 

like for your clan.  Salads, 

Beverages, Meats & 

Desserts are all provided at 

no cost.  Great chance for 

dads to spend some time 

with their children and 

have fun! 

Tribute to Dads- 2015 

    It’s time to honor dads 

for the lessons they taught 

and all that they have done.  

Please submit your 50 

word or less tribute so that 

we can include it in our 

booklet which will be 

handed out at our Father’s 

Day Morning Worship 

Service (June 21 @ 10:30). 

 

Bible Basics 

   Our 

Tuesday night study (7:00 

pm) will be moving to 

Desgrange’s home @ 3013 

Wyoming in Flint starting 

in June.  We have received 

greater interest from youth 

than anticipated and this 

will allow us to 

accommodate them.  We 

thank Michael and Tracy 

for their hospitality and 

looking forward to seeing 

this study grow! 



     We will conclude the 

reading of the Gospel of 

mark during the month of 

June.   We are seeing 

individual growth from 

those that are participating.  

Spending time reflecting 

on Jesus’ life helps us to 

stay focused on loving God 

and loving people.  His 

power and compassion are 

traits to provide us with 

assurance and comfort in 

the midst of the challenges 

we face each day. 

    You can pick up a copy 

of the Bible Reading Plan 

at the church or check it 

out online at:  

http://www.pinerunchurch.

org/reading-his-word.html 

 
Prayer & Study 

Wednesdays @ 7:00 pm 

    We recently concluded 

our study of Acts are 

heading into a study of the 

Minor Prophets (Preachers 

& Missionaries of the Old 

Testament).   

 

Teen Training 

Thursday @ 7:00 

  Learning the Bible, 

teaching others, helping 

serve, and inviting others 

are focal points that our 

Teen Training program has 

been providing.   

    In May, we also helped 

the youth discover the 

power of prayer and 

Christians working 

together; along with the 

difference of knowing 

Jesus as our Savior.  The 

culmination of our fund 

raising for camper tuition 

helped them see God’s 

ability to provide and the 

difference it makes when 

people work together to 

reach a goal.  The 

difference of knowing 

Jesus, was brought home 

as a couple friends of our 

youth passed away 

(accident and cancer).  

They learned the harsh 

realities in life and the 

hope that only God can 

give in the midst of those 

trials. 

    Continue to pray for and 

encourage our young 

people as they become the 

followers that Jesus has 

called them to be. 

 

Pine Run 

 
 

Sundays @ 9:30 AM 

  

   Our elementary class is 

going through the Bible in 52 

weeks.  They have recently 

concluded their studies in the 

book of Genesis and are now 

learning about the Israelites 

exodus from Egypt. 

     It’s great to see all the 

guys come out to study God’s 

Word. 

     To keep up with what they 

are learning you can go to our 

website:   

http://www.pinerunchurch.or

g/child-development.html 

and click on the links for the 

various “Raiders” lessons! 

 

 

  

THE 

 

 

 

 

Wednesdays @ 7:00 pm 

 

     Our youth class has 

spent time learning about 

the 23
rd

 Psalm and are 

finishing up the Lord’s 

Prayer.  They will be 

moving on to the 

“Beattitudes”.     

 

http://www.pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html
http://www.pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-word.html
http://www.pinerunchurch.org/child-development.html
http://www.pinerunchurch.org/child-development.html


Date:  SS MW EW BT WN      TT 

May        3 11 16     9    5               7            

May      10 10 29  10   3     18      6 

May      17 14 24    9   5                8  

May      24           16 26  14   5       9       4 

May      31 15 30  10   5       17      5 

May   Avg. 13.2 25.0 10.4    4.6      11.8    5.0 

2015 Avg.     11.8 24.9 13.4   4.0       8.7     4.9 

SS- Sunday School   MW- Morning Worship        EW- Evening Worship 

BT- Basic Training   WN-Wednesday Night           TT- Teen Training 

      

       

MISSION FOR THE MONTH: 

Michigan Christian 

Campus Ministry 

 
His House Christian 
Fellowship is a ministry that 
reaches out to college and 
university students with the 
story of Jesus Christ. 
 Currently, 12 Michigan 
colleges and universities 
have ministries.  Since its 
inception in 1969, His House 
has maintained a goal to 
raise up students who are 
wise enough to seek Him, 
tender enough to love those 
around them, strong enough 
to influence nations, and 
excited enough to change 
history. 

 
LEARN ALL ABOUT IT! 

https://hhcf.org/ 

Remember our Shut-ins 

Larry French 

Jean Weir 

Faye Sargent 

 

Remember our Service 

Personnel 

Mathew Jennings 

 

 

BOARD MEETING: 

 June  25   @ 6 pm 

 

Honoring 

 

Moms 

 

 

 

 

  Our Mother’s Banquet 

saw nearly 50% of those 

attending being visitors.  

We ended up with a 

surplus of food and were 

able to send “care 

packages” home with the 

moms to enjoy! 

   The families had a great 

time and the photo booth 

(manned by Steve Lepeak) 

saw plenty of frivolity! 

   Enjoy some of the 

pictures Steve was able to 

snap and see if you can 

figure out who are those 

masked people! 

 

 
Room awaiting our guests! 

 
Plenty of food to enjoy! 

 

https://hhcf.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembering the Fallen! 

Flag in yard honoring each family 

that submitted servicemen 

Flags filled the auditorium as 65 were 

remembered from the Revolutionary 

War up to Desert Storm 

 

 

 

Paul finished the 5K at Rock Lake 

and helped raise over $500 for Camp 

Scholarships! Up to $1200 was 

pledged by the board to enable all of 

our youth to attend! 

 

 


